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INTHODUCTlOiM

Two thousand years ago a star appeared in the east. The
three shepherds who saw it were so impressed that they
followed it as it moved, and it led them to a manger in
Bethlehem. There they ^neheld~4dae infant Jesus, the human
embQdlment--of~t*ie Christ-idea.

Two thousand years later another star appeared in the west.
This star had seven clearly defined points, and was im -
printed on the cover of a book, the illustrated-po-em
Christ and Christmas written by Mrs.Eddy when she was liv
ing at Pleasant View. The following year this same star,
moving in a southerly direction, appeared in Boston in the
sunburst of the auditorium of The Mother Church, where it
remains the prominent overhead feature to this day.

As with the first star, this second star led thought to
the threshold.of- a new idea. When Christ and Christmas was
published, the seven-fold definition of God as it is known
today had not yet been presented. The poem, however, was
unmistakably written in the tones of this definition.. It
seems probable that one reason for publishing Christ and
Christmas was to prepare thought for the forthcoming reve
lation of God as Mind,Spirit,Soul,Principle,Life,Truth,
Love. In addition, the last five verses of the poem indi
cate as well the four operative terms called Word,Christ,
Christianity.Science. Preceding these seven terms are
four descriptive adjectives*"incorporeal,divine,supreme,
infinite" which correspond with Word,Christ,Christianity,
Science and are illustrated by the last four illustrations
of the poem. These four lead thought to the acceptance
of the complete freedom bestowed through the seven terms
for God.

The pages which follow the illustrations are four in num
ber, and hint at another point which was illustrated later
in the windows of The Mother Church, ... The--first"" of* these
pages gives a recapitulation of the entire poem. Thus the"
two essential elements of Christian Science presented in
both the poem and its illustrations are restated. The next
page gives the Bible verses from which the "sentiments" in
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